
 

 

 GW FFA Plant Sale is April 10th-12th from 9 AM - 5 PM Daily. 

 A Representative from Seton Hall University will be on campus, Friday, April 26, 2019 
during 3

rd
 period in S-3.  One of the country’s leading Catholic universities, Seton Hall 

University has been developing students in mind, heart and spirit since 1856.  Home to over 
10,000 undergraduate and graduate students and offering more than 90 rigorous majors, Se-
ton Hall’s academic excellence has been singled out for distinction by the Princeton Review, 
U.S. News & World Report and Bloomberg Businessweek.  If you are interested in attending 
please sign up in the Presentation Binder in the Counseling Dept. 

 The Diversity Club would like to thank all teachers and students who participated in 
our initial Penny Drive for the Warming Center for the homeless. We collected $309.52. 
Choir was the top earner with $203.23 collected. Following top earners were Art at $25.25, 
Drama with $19.79, and P-23 with $17.75. We also want to thank Math, Science, English, 
Foreign Language/Social Science, Business, AVID program, along the library & office staff. 
The balloon color paint toss will take place in the lawn area in front of the Art Building 
April 5th, this Friday during lunch. Choir members will be to do their best to “ color”  the 
Diversity Club members. Come and see what a difference a few pennies can make! 

 The Golden West Musical is upon us! Singin' In the Rain opens April 11th and 

runs through the 13th. Tickets are available in the finance office and online through 
the Golden West Webstore. Shows will be performed at the LJ Williams Theatre. Come out 
and support the students who have put so much time and effort into this amazing classic.  

 

 

 

 COS invites parents and students to join them for the COS Fashion Open House Tues-
day, April 9

th
 from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. Do you have students interested in pursuing a ca-

reer in Fashion Merchandising & Design? Would you like to learn more about the COS Fash-
ion Program? Come meet our Fashion Instructors and our Fashion Students! Come Tour our 
Fashion Lab and see what we have to offer you! COS Visalia Campus Tule Building 
Room 503. 

 Checks will no longer be accepted for payments and/or purchases during the months 

of May, June and July 2019.  We apologize for any inconvenience.  

 Attention Blazers and Families! As you may have noticed, Golden West High School is 
in the process of undergoing the modernization project. We currently are setting up the tem-
porary portables to house our classes during this very exciting time. Just a reminder to stay 
clear of any construction area. For your safety and the safety of others, do NOT cross 
the caution tape. I thank you for your flexibility and patience as we go through con-
struction. A temporary inconvenience will produce lasting positive results for our students, 
staff, and community. 

 Attention all GW students and parents: From March 26th—April 12th, we will be on block 

schedule for everyone due to testing.    
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 ENCHANTED PROM DRESS GIVE-AWAY & TUX RENTAL JUNIORS & SENIORS ONLY:  sign up in the counseling department, 

presentation binder to participate in this event.  Last day to sign-up is April 5th. 

 

 Attention All Students! REGARDING TARDIES - If you have 4 or more tardies in one week you will lose off campus lunch 

privileges or be assigned lunch detention. To avoid these restrictions, please work to be ON TIME TO CLASS!  

 

 **Please do not order food to be delivered to school. You will not be able to pick up the food during class time and 

the office will not accept any food delivered from any delivery service.  

 

 

 

 

 ATTN:  SOPHOMORES & JUNIORS - The Chicano Latino Youth Leadership Project is now accepting applications for their 
2019 summer high school programs!  Please see Mrs. McIntosh in the counseling department for an application.  DEAD-
LINE to apply is April 15, 2019.  

 ATTN JUNIORS: COLLEGE PLANNING NIGHT: For those students who are planning on attending a 4 year universi-

ty after high school, Visalia Unified District office will be hosting a College Planning Night. This meeting will be Weds., April 

10, 2019 at our Visalia Unified District Office (5000 W. Cypress St.), in the Board Room, from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m.  The meeting 

will include:   Admissions representatives from CSU and UC systems explaining the application process  Financial Aid repre-

sentatives from COS’s Financial Aid office Tips on how to write college essays, letters of recommendation and more. 

 

 

 XL is offering Credit Recovery on Wednesdays from 3:30-4:30pm in E-10. However, attending Wednesday classes is not a 
substitute for Monday classes.   

 Hip-Hop Dance is happening on Wednesdays and Thursdays in the dance room from 3:305:30 pm.   

 Boxing on Mondays and Tuesdays in P-29 near the stadium from 3:30-5:30 pm.   

 Mr. Peterson will be tutoring History. Meet in P2 on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:305:30pm . 

 Math Tutorials every Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday in Mr. Lopez’s room P-14.   

 Mr. Elsharkawy in room S-5 will tutor Chemistry and Physics every Tues. & Wed.   

 Sports Medicine on Tuesdays and Wednesdays in the Trainer’s room from 3:30-5:30 pm.  

 Weightlifting will be meeting on Tuesday & Thursday after school 3:30-4:30 pm in the weight room.    

 

 

 

https://youtu.be/A1eJO4Ad1dQ _________________________________________ 
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